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Milligan, Shallee

From: Linda Hunter >
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:05 PM
To: Rates
Subject: EXTERNAL: STATEMENT OF PROTEST

Warning: This email originated from outside OC San. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and are expecƟng the message. 
 
RE:  Parcel numbers - 032-142-15 and 032-142-16 
 
My name is Linda Hunter and I am a senior ciƟzen.  I would refer to this increase as “the middle class squeeze”.  These 
hikes don’t affect the rich, and it doesn’t affect the poor as they are eligible for assistance. 
 
Are you geƫng less revenue?  Are you having to pay your outgoing reƟrees?  Why does the middle class end up having to 
pay in the long run? 
 
There must be another way of “protecƟng public health and the environment”. 
 
I’m Ɵred of all these uƟlity companies, etc., coming aŌer me.  NO ON RAISING RATES. 




